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See this newsletter and more on our school website www.tintagelschool.org 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Welcome back to the second half of the Spring Term. It has 

been a rather busy week and I would like to thank 

everyone who supported us so positively with our Ofsted 

inspection on Tuesday. We had so many friendly smiles, 

messages of support and feedback on Parent View to help 

us showcase the wonderful school that we are. The staff 

and children were an absolute credit to our tribe, and I am 

immensely proud of them all. There will be a report in due 

course that I will share with you but for us, it is business as 

usual.  

Curriculum 

This half term, our new value is JUSTICE and our Enquiry 

question across the school is, ‘Who holds the power?’.  There are some great enquiries in 

every class and the children have been delving deep into what life was like in the past at 

different times in history. 

Class 1 will be learning about heroes from the past – focussing on Grace Darling and her 

heroic rescue at sea. Class 2 will be focussing on the life of a Victorian child, who held the 

power at this time? Class 3 will be extending their historical knowledge by exploring 

another ancient civilisation – Ancient Greece. Whilst Class 4 delve into learning about 

power through the construction of the Berlin Wall and what this time was like for the 

people living there.  

Please look out for the Enquiry Webs that have been emailed or check out the website so 

you can see the learning that your child will cover this term. 

Pupil Leadership 

The Pupil Leadership Team are delighted to share with you that they made £217 during 

the last week of term at their cake sale and non-uniform day. Thank you to all who 

supported them. The money will be put towards a new shelter for the playground that 

they would like. 

World Book Day 

This year we will be celebrating World Book Day 

on Friday 3rd March. The children are invited to 

bring in a decorated jar with clues about their 

favourite book. There will be information on 

Seesaw for you with some photos for inspiration. 

As you know, reading is held in high esteem at 

our school, and we hope all children will take 

part. Please look out for a World Book Day 

voucher that your child will be bringing home on 

this day. 
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LJD Football 

As part of our commitment to girls’ football, Mr 

Dart will be joining our tribe every Wednesday 

this half term. There is a girls’ football club 

happening first thing at 8am with spaces 

available if your child would like to join. In 

addition, Mr Dart will be working with all classes 

over the coming weeks so all children will have 

the opportunity to take part in football-based 

activities. Please ensure your child has a PE kit in 

school. 

Parent Consultations 

We are delighted to be able to offer face-to-face parent consultation meetings this term. 

These will take place on Tuesday 7th March and Thursday 9th March. Booking will be 

available on Arbor.  If these dates/times don’t suit, please contact the office to arrange 

an alternative appointment.  

Time2Move Easter Holiday Club 

We are pleased to announce that we will be hosting 2 holiday clubs with Time2Move over 

the Easter Holidays.  The first day will be Monday 3rd April, where we will be offering Martial 

Arts and Football.  The second day will be on Thursday 6th April and there will be Football 

and Samba drumming sessions on offer.  The booking via Playwaze will be open from 6th 

March. 

 

There will be no charge for any children in receipt of Free School Meals. You will need a 

unique code to access the activities which can be accessed here: 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/time2move.  For others not in receipt of this, there is a cost of 

£10 per day.  

 

These sessions are open to all children aged 4 to 12 from 

any school so please help us make this into a successful 

regular event by spreading the word. 

 

As always, please do contact us if you have any worries, 

concerns or suggestions. 

Kind regards 

 

 

 

Lou Kirkman and the team 

 

 

 

 

http://www.cornwall.gov.uk/time2move
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Diary dates:  

Spring Term 2 2023  

Wednesday 22nd February @8:00am Start of 6-week Girl’s Football Club 

Friday 3rd March World Book Day celebration 

Tuesday 7th & Thursday 9th March Parent Consultations 

Friday 10th March  Class 2 Lanhydrock Trip (info to follow) 

Monday 20th March – Friday 31st March Class 1 & 2 Daily swimming lessons  

Wednesday 22nd March  Year 3 & 4 Farm & Country Show (info to 

follow) 

Tuesday 28th March @3:15-3:30pm Class 1 & 2 Open Classrooms 

Wednesday 29th March @3:15-3:30pm Class 3 & 4 Open Classrooms 

Friday 31st March Last day of Spring Term 2 

Monday 3rd April Time2Move Holiday Club 

Thursday 6th April Time2Move Holiday Club 

Summer Term 1 2023  

Monday 17th April First day of Summer Term 1 

Monday 1st May Bank Holiday  

Monday 8th May  Bank Holiday  

Tuesday 9th – Friday 12th May Y6 SATs week 

Tuesday 16th May – Friday 19th May Y6 London residential 

Friday 26th May Last day of Summer Term 1 

 


